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RETIREMENTS 

Mr. Charlie Aldin retired in December 1973, after working at the Uxbridge store for almost 

50 years. He was in charge of Despatch and very efficient at his job. He is quite a 

character and everyone in Uxbridge knows him well. 

A presentation of a fine clock bearing a suitable engraving was made by the staff. We all 

wish Mr. Aldin many happy years of retirement. 

 

                                                                                    Mrs. Smith, 

                                                                                         Personnel, Ux. 
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